
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a grandparent, I oppose this bill because it is a breach of privacy and undermines the wisdom and 
loving oversight by parents and a child’s own personal health care providers to make assessments and 
decisions that are truly in the best interest of children. 
 
Regards,  
Karen Austin  
126 NW D St 
Grants Pass, OR 97526  
 


